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MEDICAL PRODUCT ALERT 

  

   

 SUBSTANDARD BIOSAL INJECTION 

(MANUFACTURED BY M/S. ZAKFAS PHARMACEUTICALS (Pvt.) Ltd., MULTAN. 

Date:  15th November,2021. 

 

Target Audience:  

• Healthcare Professionals- Physicians, Pharmacists, and Nurses. 

• General Public  

Alert Summary:  

M/s. Zakfas Pharmaceuticals (Pvt.) Ltd., Multan has informed regarding the voluntary recall of their 

registered product namely “Biosal Injection” (Batch No.  BSG038 to BSG055) on the basis of 

fluctuations in pH. 

Action to be taken/ Advice for Healthcare Professionals and general public: - 

DRAP requests increased vigilance within the supply chains of institutions/pharmacies/healthcare 

facilities likely to be affected by this substandard product batch.  

If anyone is in possession of the above stated product batch, please do not use. If anyone has used 

this substandard product batch, or if anyone suffer an adverse reaction/event having used this 

product batch, it is advised to seek immediate medical advice from a qualified healthcare 

professional, and to report the incident to Drug Regulatory Authority of Pakistan/National 

Pharmacovigilance Centre. 

All medical products must be obtained from licensed, authentic and reliable sources. Their 

authenticity and condition should be carefully checked. Seek advice from a healthcare professional 

in case of any doubt. 

 

 

DRAP ALERT NO. No I/V/11-21-07 


